
 

 
 

Light Up Navajo VI – Applicant Information Packet 
 
Thank you for your interest in the 2025 Light Up Navajo VI mutual aid initiative. This process 
requires your participation. NTUA will work with you to make sure all the necessary 
paperwork is completed. This is necessary before construction can begin to extend electric 
power to your home.  
 
To begin, please complete the paperwork in this packet. All the information that will be 
required from you as a homeowner is in this packet. We request that you work closely with 
our Light Up Navajo coordinators at the District level.  
 
If you picked up this packet from the Chapter House, please make sure to drop it off with 
NTUA, and not the Chapter. This will ensure that the paperwork is with NTUA. You will 
receive copies for your records.  
 
We know you have been patiently waiting for electric services to your home for a long time, 
and we hope that we can make this possible with Light Up Navajo VI.  
  
Thank you & Ahéhee’ 
 
Here’s the contact information for District LUN Project Supervisors. If you have any questions 
please contact them directly 
 

NTUA District Project Supervisors Direct Phone Numbers Email Address 
Chinle  
 

Janice Harvey  (928) 729-4729 janiceh@ntua.com 

Dilkon  
 

Marcia Jensen  (928) 729-6290 marciaj@ntua.com  

Ft. Defiance Andrea Nez  (928) 729-4793 andreasi@ntua.com 

Crownpoint Andrea Nez (928) 729-4793 andreasi@ntua.com 

Kayenta 
 

Marcella Black  (928) 729-4762 marcellab@ntua.com 

Shiprock  
 

Cassandra Begay (928) 729-6451 cassandrab@ntua.com 

Tuba City  Willette Edwards (928) 729-6408 willettee@ntua.com 
 


